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December 13, 2004
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Bruce St.
Jackson, TN  38301
Dear Ms. Donor:
The Jackson Symphony Orchestra is performing its 44th season with the theme, Expect the Unexpected, celebrating the diversity of offerings that the JSO offers to our community. Consistent with our theme, we are asking for your help this year in both Fund-Raising and Friend-Raising.

As a season ticket holder, you know that the Jackson Symphony Orchestra fulfills many roles in the community. If you are interested in:

· Classical music,

· Pops Concerts,

· Instrumental music education,


· Bringing the communities of Jackson, Madison County and West Tennessee together for celebrations,

no group does more than the Jackson Symphony Orchestra. But we cannot do this by ourselves. Ticket sales cover only a part of the cost of these activities. Area corporations step up to the plate in ways large and small. Volunteer groups also do their part. There is one essential person that we need to join in the mix – YOU!
Please choose from the various donor categories on the enclosed sheet. New this year is our Celebrity Club for those who donate $1001 or more, offering receptions and a special party for those who can support us at that level. Whatever your level of giving, your donation is important to the future success of the Jackson Symphony Orchestra.

In addition, we don’t need just Fund-Raising, we also need Friend-Raising. So after you make your donation, we would like you to try one or more of the following suggestions:

· Ask a friend who hasn’t given to the JSO to match your gift.

· Participate in one or more of our special fund-raisers: the Crystal Ball (January 28, 2005), our June Golf Tournament, or other events to be announced soon.

· Join the JSO League

· Invite friends to a JSO concert or bring a child to their first JSO concert.

· Inquire about volunteering your time and talents.

· Use your creativity to invent your own way to help the JSO.

A list of upcoming events and a donor info form are both enclosed. Thank you for your donation and for your support of the Jackson Symphony Orchestra.

Sincerely yours,
Jan Boud, President
Board of Directors
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February 27, 2007

Mr. John Sybunt

123 Not a real address

Myrtle Beach, SC 29577

Dear Mr. Sybunt:
We’ve missed you! If our records are correct, it’s been some time since you’ve been to one of our concerts. We’re preparing the final performances of our 2006-2007 season and wanted to make sure you knew you were welcome.

On March 11th we will be performing our Mozart and More concert at Wheelwright Auditorium on the campus of Coastal Carolina University. The orchestra will be performing works by Mozart (including his Overture to Don Giovanni), Haydn’s “Surprise” Symphony, and Mendelssohn’s Double Concerto in D minor for Violin and Piano, featuring our concertmaster, William Terwilliger, and pianist Andrew Cooperstock.

Our season-ending production will be a concert on April 15th at the Myrtle Beach High School Music and Art Center, featuring Mozart’s “Haffner” Symphony and Carl Orff’s Carmina Burana, which also features the Carolina Master Chorale, the Coastal Carolina University Choir, Trinity Church’s young St. Cecilia Choir, the Litchfield Dance Company, and soloists Julia Turner Cook, soprano; Jonathan Carle, baritone, and Tyson Deaton, tenor.

For either concert, please call our office at 843/448-8379 for more information.

Even if you can’t come to our concerts, you can still help support the programs of the Long Bay Symphony. In addition to our Chamber Series and our Masterworks Series, we also perform educational concerts, outreach concerts, and support the Long Bay Symphony Youth Orchestra. As you probably know, ticket prices only cover a portion of the expense of putting on our concerts. We rely on people like you to sustain our season and build our orchestra for the future. 

Would you please consider making a donation to keep all these worthy programs going? We enclose a reply form and envelope for your donation – you can also request information about our other concerts and activities. We look forward to hearing from you soon!

Sincerely yours,

Andrew C. Brandt 

General Manager 


August 9, 2006

Maj. Gen. & Mrs.Maj. Gen. & Mrs.
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7806 Beach Drive
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29572
Dear Gen. and Mrs. Donor:

People are discovering that the Long Bay Symphony is one of South Carolina’s best kept artistic secrets. This past season was one of our orchestra’s most successful with a significant increase in audience attendance. Ticket sales for the coming season are reaching record levels. We continue to be The Grand Strand’s largest performing arts organization, providing exciting concerts and educational programs.

Our 2006-2007 season of events will include:

· Four subscription concerts with the Long Bay Symphony,

· December performances of Handel’s Messiah,

· An All-Mozart concert,

· Young People’s Concerts with the full orchestra,

· Other in-school concerts with small ensembles. 

Plans for the Long Bay Youth Orchestra are ongoing, as well. 

Ticket revenue covers only a small portion of the total concert costs. We need your help to put our orchestra on stage and to keep our momentum going strong.

We appreciate your support last season of $250 and hope you will continue at that level or increase your support. Your donation is tax deductible. In addition, you will have the satisfaction of being a supporter of one of South Carolina’s best up-and-coming arts groups. Please join me in celebrating our achievements and supporting our mission. 

I look forward to seeing you at our upcoming concerts. Thank you for your continuing commitment to the Long Bay Symphony.

Sincerely yours,

Dick Blackburn, President

Long Bay Symphonic Society  
Narrative portion of a grant to the Target Foundation

April-May, 2005:

Organizational Description
The Jackson Symphony Association is currently in its 44th season of presenting professional orchestral concerts and promoting music education. It is the largest arts group in Jackson and Madison County. The Association enhances its youth orchestras with a Summer Music Camp, a new Suzuki Strings program, a new “Endangered Instruments Program” which supplies free instruments and instruction to needy students, and the newly endowed Alto J. Davis Scholarship Fund for the Study of Music.

The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra and the Sinfonia Strings are both educational youth orchestras sponsored by the Jackson Symphony Association. The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra is a full symphonic orchestra with strings, woodwinds, brass, and percussion. The Sinfonia Strings is a strings-only training orchestra for younger string players. 

Mission Statement for the Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra:

The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra will create the opportunity for students in West Tennessee to perform full and string orchestral literature in a setting centered on education and encouragement. We shall provide an equal opportunity to participate in all programs without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, gender and physical challenges.

The goals of the two youth orchestras are:

· to provide quality instruction and guidance from the conductor and clinicians to help each student realize their musical potential,

· to provide a positive and supportive rehearsal atmosphere,

· to introduce students to the exciting world of orchestral and string literature,

· to musically stimulate and challenge each student,

· to promote and develop each student’s sense of responsibility, discipline, confidence and dedication to the ensemble,

· to present outstanding public performances,

· to introduce new audiences to classical music and to educate future arts supporters.

The Jackson youth orchestras provide orchestra training for elementary, middle school and high school students in a mostly rural, twelve-county area of west Tennessee located between Memphis and Nashville. 

The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra was expanded in 1999 to include full woodwind, brass and percussion as well as string instruments. Elizabeth Weimer has conducted the Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra since October, 2002. Tricia Wilburn has directed the Sinfonia Strings since September, 2002. This season the youth orchestra held its first concerto competition for its members.
Project Summary 

The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra and the Sinfonia Strings are the centerpieces of a wide variety of educational offerings offered by the Jackson Symphony Association. 

The Jackson Symphony Youth Orchestra provides an excellent performance opportunity for young musicians and performs a wide range of orchestral literature. The Youth Orchestra rehearses weekly throughout the school year and performs four concerts per season. Members frequently receive sectional training and coaching from musicians of the Jackson Symphony Orchestra. 

The Sinfonia Strings rehearses weekly and gives novice string players an opportunity to strengthen their skills and musical experiences. The Sinfonia Strings also performs four times per season.

Auditions, which are required to join both orchestras, are open to public, private, home-schooled and college students in West Tennessee. 

The best descriptions of the positive impact that the JSYO has had on its members and why it is needed come from graduating high school seniors who wrote the following before their final performance this season:
 “ Being a member of the Jackson Youth Symphony Orchestra has had a profound influence on the musical aspects of my life. This orchestra has provided me with a vast knowledge of musical literature, the confidence to play any piece of music thrown my way, and a network of close friends. Looking back over the past four years, I realize just how lucky I have been to be a part of this orchestra.” — Brian McLemore, clarinetist, Medina, TN

 “ The youth orchestra was a total wake-up call to my love of music. It was great to be amidst people who cared about their music experience. ... This was a wonderful opportunity for me and I am grateful for every moment I have experienced in the program:” 
— Charlie Edmonds, bass clarinetist, Jackson, TN

 “ I believe that being part of the Jackson Youth Symphony Orchestra  has had a great impact on my musical development. Being in the symphony has helped a whole lot in: my sight reading, playing in hard keys, playing fast accurately, playing in high positions, improving my intonation, different styles of playing, different rhythms, listening to other parts around me, and blending in — to name a few!” — Fiona Black, violinist, Bolivar, TN

 “ ... My ultimate goal is to become a horn professor at a major university and play in an orchestra. Jackson Youth Symphony Orchestra  has enriched my musical aspirations by introducing me to orchestral literature, providing me with challenges which greatly improved my playing abilities (like transposition), has given me competition on my instrument which has driven me to higher musical standards, as well as giving me many opportunities to strengthen my performance nerves. These musical developments have provided a firm foundation as I enter my college years.” — Rebecca Tinsley, hornist, Humboldt, TN
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